
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians                             15 October 2024 
Welcome to the last term of 2024. Exams are on our doorstep and here are some tips to our parents: Your job as a parent 
is to help your child achieve the optimal balance between being too relaxed and being paralysed by anxiety.  Try to listen, 
absorb, and contain the distress of your child through affirmation and reassurance. Make sure they know that their worth 
to you and others is separate from their achievements. Think back to your own youth and remember that when the worst 
happened, it usually wasn’t as bad as you expected: it’s what you did next that made the difference. Engaging with 
challenging experiences such as finals and important exams is essential for young people to develop internal skills and 
resources, and will provide them with the confidence and emotional resilience needed to cope with the future challenges 
of work and adult life.  
Mrs K Walker  
 

NST/ NS Systemic Tests (Gr 4-9)  

 
 

 

 English Systemic Tests (Gr 1-9)  
 

 

 
 14-16 October 2024 Systemic Tests  

 04 November 2024: Examinations Start 

 5November 2024: Grade 11 Parents Meeting 

 23 November 2024 Primary School Concert 

* Payment due no later than 31 October 2024 

 27 November 2024: Primary School Prize giving 

 28 November 2024: High School Prize giving 

 7 December 2024: Matric farewell 

* Payment due no later than 31 October 2024 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths Systemic Tests (Gr 1-9) 
 

 Grade 12 Study leave 

Grade 12 Study leave 



 

Primary school news: 
We want to welcome Gr 1B teacher Ms Juanita 
Alberts to the Queens Family. 

 
High school news: 
Exam time is a very stressful time for learners as 
well as parents. We, as parents, want to support our 
children as far as possible. Every child will have a 
different approach to learning that works for them. 
Therefore, with this in mind, here are our tips on 
how parents can help their children to revise 
effectively:  
 
1. Know your child’s exam timetable.  

Encourage your child to make a revision 
timetable – and stick to it.  

2. Ensure your child has a proper place to study. 

3. Make sure your child gets enough sleep. 

4.  Encourage a healthy routine of breaks, 
exercise and balanced meals. 

 

    
 
 

 
Matric Award Ceremony 
Our Annual Matric Award’s Ceremony was held on 

20 October 2023. Congratulations to our amazing 

Matrics on their achievements and a bif thank you to 

their parents for attending. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


